

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

August 3, 2007

Mr. Nate Carlisle Reporter The Salt Lake Tribune 90 S. 400 West Suite 700 Salt Lake City, UT 84101

Dear Mr. Carlisle:

I am responding to your letter of July 30, 2007, regarding records relating to drug testing of our student athletes.

TCU, a private institution, is not subject to the Freedom of Information Act or the Texas Open Records Act and does not disclose information of the type you have requested to the public. Best wishes with your project.

Sincerely,

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.

Bro Tim

Chancellor

C: Athletics Director Danny Morrison